
Picture Day is Friday, September 10th, 2021. Order forms will be going
home with your student on Tuesday, the 7th of September. If you have any
questions, please get in touch with the Front Office. Thank you!
Student of the Month invitations will be going out on Wednesday.
Congratulations to the August Students of the Month!
Wednesday is a half-day. It is a $1 dress-down day. Students dismiss at
11:30
We continue to support student social and emotional growth through our
Second Step Curriculum. 
K-5 teachers will teach the school-wide Second Step lesson for Managing
Feelings on Wednesday, September 8, 2021.
6-8 teachers will teach the school-wide Second Step lesson for Jumping to
Conclusions on Wednesday, September 8, 2021.
Students earn Panther Bucks to reinforce positive behavior. Ask your child
if they have received a Panther Buck lately!

Hello TSP Families,

We have had a great first five weeks of school. Students are learning at an
accelerated pace. Here are a few upcoming events and announcements:
 

I appreciate your support in your student’s education. We’re looking forward
to a great September!

Brett Humphrey, Principal

THE PANTHER PRINT

SEPTEMBER 2021

Principal: Brett Humphrey   Assistant Principal: Ashley Grant

MARK YOUR
CALENDAR
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September 8th

EARLY RELEASE 11 :30 AM
DISMISSAL

September 10th

STUDENT OF THE MONTH
BREAKFAST

September 10th

PICTURE DAY

September 8th

PROGRESS REPORTS

September 6th

LABOR DAY

September 22nd

EARLY RELEASE 11 :30 AM
DISMISSAL



Thanks to Ryan Malone and the
CCV church for donating

uniforms to TSP!  We appreciate
all of the community support!  
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Trailside Employees of the
Month

Teachers have created data walls based
on the last NWEA benchmark

assessment. Students utilized the
Student Goal Setting Worksheet when

establishing their goal for the next
benchmark in November and December.

NWEA 
GOAL SETTING 

Rachel Ralston

 
Ms. Ralston always goes above
and beyond helping students

and staff throughout campus. 
 She is an extremely dedicated
individual who has a contagious
smile!  We are lucky to have her
as our school psychologist here
at Trailside!  Congratulations,

Rachel!

Elizabeth Arciniega

 
Liz always has a positive

attitude and assists everywhere!  
She is an excellent attendance
clerk and keeps our front office
running smoothly!  Thank you for

all you do, Liz!  Way to go! :)

https://www.facebook.com/TrailsidePoint/
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WHAT 'S HAPPENING AT TSP:
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Our students have been showing
off their impressive reading

skills. They are diving into the
text and making annotations

while they read to increase their
understanding.  Way to go!

Throughout the school,
students are involved in

hands-on learning
experiments and projects.  
They are making excellent       

real-life connections!

 

If you have an absence to report, please call the front office at 602-605-8540. 

Picture day is Friday, September 10th.  Ordering information will be going home with the

students on Tuesday, September 7th.

Progress reports will be going home on Wednesday, September 8th.  If you would like to view

your child's grades, please contact the front office or your child's teacher to learn more about

ParentVue.  

All youth sized spirit t-shirts are on sale in the front office. :)  Come in and buy one or more this

week!

TSPTSP
ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS

ImpressiveImpressiveImpressive

Reading!Reading!Reading!


